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Raszka Shelley

From: kathleen blevins <kathleen55blevins@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 8:17 PM
To: Raszka Shelley
Subject: House Bill2624A

Hello Shelley, 
  
Thank you for taking comments.    I am quite opposed to this bill.   Many of us volunteered hours and hours 
working to get a ban on hunting cougars with dogs.  The ban won in a state wide election.   Now some hunters 
want to get around the law, by convincing legislators to overthrow the will of the people.   I find it outrageous 
that they are even taken seriously.   If they don't like the law, they need to give up trying to "pull one over " on 
the people of Oregon, and file their own initiative.  Then, if the majority of Oregonians vote to overturn the ban, 
that is one thing;  but this way is sneaky, devious, and I believe legislators thinking of voting for it, should 
consider that this is a ban the majority legally voted into place.    Thank you      Kathleen Blevins    394 E. Vine 
St.   Lebanon, Oregon  


